
Addendum – Comments from Ian Baird, Outdoor Events Development Manager 
 
From: Ian Baird  
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 11:12 AM 
To:  Subject: RE: Upcoming hearing: premises license application 
  

Hi Damian,  

Thanks for the email. Please do share the following: 

Damian from Taste of the Caribbean attended a residents forum for Hove Park area on Friday 15 
March where he was very willing to share his plans for the event with the assembled residents. I 
would like it to be noted that the event plans were very well received by all those in attendance and 
there was good support for events of this sort for the area. 

It is our assessment that there is broad local support for the event from the local area and that it will 
be a great addition to the area. 

Ian Baird 

Outdoor Events Development Manager  

Many thanks, 

Ian 

  

Ian Baird | Outdoor Events Development Manager 

Culture, Tourism & Sport | Brighton & Hove City Council 
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